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Nursery Newsletter
7th March 2025
	Welcome to this week’s news. 

This week, we have continued our story, You Choose. We have created our own You Choose book, by drawing things we would like to choose if we could have anything. 
In Maths, we explored counting, subitising and showing numbers to 3 (and beyond) using our fingers. We matched quantities of ‘little people’ to the correct numerals. 
In Phonics, we have been learning about alliteration using the poem, Peter Piper. We then recited it a little faster and even made up our own verse…it was quite a challenge!
On Tuesday we celebrated Shrove Tuesday and made/tasted pancakes in class, they were yummy!
Outside we helped to set up our own dentist role-play area and had fun taking on the different roles with our friends. Open wide!

On Wednesday, we went into the hall to watch an amazing Science Show with Adrian. It was informative and so much fun!
On Thursday, we celebrated World Book Day by coming dressed in a colour linked to the emotions from the story, Colour Monster. Then, some Reading Ambassadors from KS2 came to Nursery to read the story to us. We had such a great day! 
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	Reminders
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Take a look on our class page for the latest photos from the Acorn Farm visit and much more!
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Piggy Money

This is £1 per 

week please. 
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	Please don’t hesitate to come and speak to us if you have any concerns or questions about your child.  Our door is always open.


